Business continuity survey results and winner

Many thanks to everyone who completed the recent Business Continuity and Training Needs Survey from the Resilience Team at Norfolk County Council. 
Headline responses are as follows - of the responders:

· 85% have a business continuity plan, of which 81% have been updated in the last 12 months but only 4% have been tested
· 74% have seen the template documents on the Norfolk Schools Website and 68% have used them

· 65% have seen the information on Bomb Threats, Evacuations and

Lockdowns on the the Emergencies page of the website and 60% have used them
· 22% wanted First Aid training

The free prize draw was won by Sheringham Woodfields School which now has the choice of either Emergency First Aid at Work (Approved Person) Training or Fire Marshal Training.
The training will be delivered by Norfolk Safety, a Community Interest Company set up by Norfolk Fire and Rescue Service whose profits are ring fenced to community interest projects.
